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August 5, 2020 
 
Dear UGC, 
 
Below is a summary of the changes that the Department of Computer Science and Electrical 
Engineering (CSEE) is proposing regarding the Computer Science program (CMSC). 
 
Our goal is to have all of these go into effect in Spring 2021. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 

 
 
Jeremy Dixon 
Undergraduate Program Director – Computer Science 
CSEE 
UMBC 



 
 

Num Name of 
Change 

Change 
Type 

Course 
Number 

Description of Change Related Files 

1 CMSC 
Minor 

Program 
Update 

XXX We want to require 6 credits of a 
CMSC minor in residency at UMBC 

1 - Program_Change_CMSC_Minor.docx 

2 Computing 
Minor 

New 
Minor in 
CMSC 

XXX This is a new minor to primarily 
support students from other 
colleges (other than CoEIT) 

2 - CMSC-Minor_in_Computing.pdf 
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7      
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